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The initiative of young cadres

The meeting held among the first-course students of the faculty of Biology under the motto "The future is
in our hands" with young professionals of our institute. Attendees of the presidential scholarship were
E’zoz Ozodov, employees of the department of Science and Innovation Alisher Mutalov and Dilmurod
Akbarov.

Our  students  briefed  on  the  procedures  for  writing  and  submitting  articles,  scientific  journals  and
conferences.  Scientific  articles  introduced  to  improve  the  scientific  outlook,  the  selection  of  academic
supervisors,  and  the  promotion  of  prestigious  scholarships.

In the course of the roundtable discussion, our students received answers to their questions. The deputy
dean  for  spiritual  affairs  of  the  faculty  O.Ruziboev  and  chairman  of  the  Youth  Union  of  the  faculty
S.Temurov actively participated in the organizational issues. The step to the future begins today, because
no action taken today will be in vain.

 

Information of the intern teacher of the department "Mechanization of hydromeliorative works" Sarvinoz
Kholova
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